
 

  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
20 August 2019 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Proposed 50 mph speed limit 
 
 
Warwickshire County Council is now advertising a Traffic Regulation Order to implement a 50 mph 
speed limit on the A429 Barford Bypass. 
 
The scheme will involve the use of speed limit traffic signs. New speed limits with reduced vehicle 
speeds will help improve the environment for residents, pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
Please find attached the public notice and map formally advertising these proposals. 
 
Any objections to the proposals for the Order, which must be in writing and specify the grounds on 
which they are made, should be addressed to Sam Hansen, Traffic and Road Safety, Communities 
Group, PO Box 43, Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4SX. (Objections will normally be treated as public 
documents and may be communicated to other persons affected.)  Objections must be sent so as to 
be received by 13

th
 September 2019. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Sam Hansen 
Traffic & Road Safety Group 

 
My ref: BC20 
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